
 

 

Samaritan College 
PO Box 351, Whyalla, South Australia 5600 

Telephone: (08) 8649 2077, Facsimile (08) 8649 1911 
www.samaritan.catholic.edu.au 

 
 
November 17, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
You may have seen in the media the recent SA Government Direction concerning COVID-
19 vaccinations for staff in schools and Early Childhood Education Care settings. 
 
The SA Government Direction now specifies that staff in all schools and education and care 
settings must have had at least one dose of a COVID-19 vaccination by 10 December 2021 
and show evidence of a booking for their second dose.  
 
The Direction also extends to volunteers (including Board members) and any unpaid 
workers.  A copy of the Direction can be found here. 
 
It does not apply to students and parents who are incidental visitors to the school i.e. 
dropping things at school, pick up or drop off etc or when we have events that 
parents/visitors can attend i.e. Samaritan Shines. 
 
You would appreciate that the 2-year journey we have experienced in dealing with the 
pandemic has resulted in numerous strategies and compliance measures implemented for 
the safety of students, families and staff. 
 
Throughout the pandemic we have followed the advice of the SA Chief Public Health Officer 
as it relates to the schooling sector. The Catholic Education Office has strong direct liaison 
with the SA Department for Education which has meant that each sector has been 
remarkably consistent in the messaging over health measures adopted at school sites. 
 
We will continue to monitor and act upon any relevant advice and make staff aware of this 
new government law. 
 
If more information comes to hand that has an impact on the wider school community, I will 
keep you informed. 
 
For our parent volunteers and the various contractors who work in our college, we will be 
contacting you soon as you also come under this new mandate. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Damien Judd 
PRINCIPAL 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.legislation.sa.gov.au%2FWeb%2FInformation%2FCV19%2FCV19.aspx&data=04%7C01%7CKaren.McGinnis%40samaritan.catholic.edu.au%7C7ded87db4e9341ace0ce08d9a969043d%7C60845f07c29b4cb2b4f102539d058cfb%7C0%7C0%7C637727090763456259%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=rNyLXUhp9cngfdFH2ChEl4OpR5bXiuCG%2BJ4RKio6CuQ%3D&reserved=0

